
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH LIFE 

THE SABBATH AFTERNOON BIBLE STUDY is taking a summer break but will resume in the fall 

with the study of, Christ in His Sanctuary, written by Ellen G. White.  

 

INSPIRED WOMEN will meet, on April 19th.  

 

NO OPEN GYM IN APRIL!  Open GYM summer schedule is as follows, 4th Sunday of the month, 

1:00 – 4:00 pm.  No Open Gym during Redwood Area Campmeeting.   

 

PRAYER ROOM:  Please join us after worship service in the Fusion/Primary room for a quiet 

time of prayer.  If you have something on your heart, come.  If your desire is to support your 

brothers and sisters, come.  Hold a hand, pray out loud or privately in your heart, but come. 

 

BLOOD DRIVE:  On Saturday, April 20, there will be another blood drive at the Eureka Church. 

The Bloodmobile will be at the church from 12 pm–4 pm. If you would like to give blood, please 

talk to Basil Oilar about being put on the schedule of donors.  You can call or text him at (707) 

832-2974. 

 

             

SERVING YOU 

 
Pastor – Matthew Baker 

Elder for the Day – Ken Newman 

Deacon for April – Roger Wallace  

Church Treasurer – Ken Newman 

Church Clerk – Neila Gann 

Religious Liberty Leader – Kathy Anderson  

Administrative Assistant – Carol Burris 

Church Office 

Church e-mail:     

Church Website  

Adventist Community Services Center 

 
 

TUNE INTO 94.7 FM 
You may pick up your headphones from the A/V Technician. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Welcome, & Announcements 

 Opening Prayer – Ken Newman 

 

Worship in Song – Jesse Perry 

 

Worship in Giving – Carol Burris 

World Radio  

 

Kid’s Corner – Kelly Kinsley 

 

**Opening Song—The SDA Hymnal #524 

‘Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus  

 

*Praise & Prayer – Ron Matson 

 

**Scripture Reading – Sarah Chance 

Matthew 6:31-33 

 

Worship in the Word – David Klopfenstein 

Seek Ye First 

 

**Closing Song—The SDA Hymnal #99 

God Will Take Care of You 

 

Benediction – David Klopfenstein 

 

Postlude 

 

 

 

Keyboard – Jesse Perry 

(If able) **Congregation Stands, *Congregation Kneels 

 

 
 

 

Today, April 13 

Following Chur. Serv. – Prayer Room 

7:50pm – Sabbath Ends 

 

Monday, April 15 

Pathfinder Club Meeting 

 

Tuesday, April 16 

11:00am-2:00pm – Watercolor Class 

 

Wednesday, April 17 

10:00am – 1:00pm – Comm. Serv.  

6:00pm – Mid-Week Lift 

 

Thursday, April 18 

1:00 – 2:00pm – Women’s Bible Study 

5:00pm – Daniel Meeting 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday, April 19 

6:00pm – Inspired Women 

6:36pm – Man Talk 

7:57pm – Sabbath Begins 

 

NEXT SABBATH, April 20 

Speaker – Wes Harrison  

Elder of the Day – Julia Courtney-Williams 

Worship in Song – Bonnie Stark Team 

Worship in Giving – Cathryn Babinski 

Kid’s Corner – Cherie Hammack 

Praise & Prayer – Bonnie Stark 

Scripture Reading – Jullianna Orr 

Offering – Church Budget 

A/V Technician – Ken Newman 

Keyboard – Betty Newman 

Hospitality Hostess – Shelly Hammers,  

Nici Filteau & Rachele Wright  

 

 

 

Worship Service 
 

April 13, 2024 
 

11:15 A.M. 

 

 
 
 

Adult Sabbath School 

10:00 A.M. 

The Great Controversy 

Lesson Study #2              The Central Issue:  Love or Selfishness?  

 

CHILDREN & YOUTH: 

10:00 – 11:00 AM 
 

Cradle Roll / Kindergarten: 

(Ages:  Birth – 7)  
 

Primary / Junior 

(Ages:  8 – 12) 

 

 

ADULT SABBATH SCHOOL 

10:00 – 11:00 AM 
Adult Sabbath School in the Sanctuary 

 

Earliteen Room:  R.E.A.C.H. Class 

Fusion Room/Primary Room:  Adult Lesson Study 

SABBATH SCHOOL PROGRAM 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 
 

CHURCH CALENDAR 
 

WELCOME TO THE ARCATA / MCKINLEYVILLE SDA CHURCH! 
 

We are delighted to worship with you.  May you receive the wonderful blessing of the Holy 

Spirit as we experience the presence of God.  We especially want to welcome our visitors  

and we hope you will return soon.  If you live in the area, we invite you to make this your 

church home.      


